
Redvales

NEWSLETTER
July - August

Farmers have been focusing on growth 
and the outdoors. They have been 
making full use of our woodland area to 
bird watch, tree rub and take part in lots 
of gardening sessions to keep our 
plants in Rebecca Rabbits allotment 
well looked after! Further to this, they 
have been identifying different looking 
plants, den building and storytime and 
going on bug hunts during which we 
learnt new fun facts about different 
minibeasts!

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

SAVE
THE DATE 
School Readiness Stay

and Play

Thursday 4th July 2019

School Leavers Party

 Tuesday 9th July 2019 

Graduation Ceremony
  Parents welcome  

Thursday 11th July

PJ and Film Day

Friday 12th July 

Term time and grant only 
children finish for Summer 
on the 12th July and return 

back 2nd September

The Little Lambs and Ducklings have 
been focusing on sensory play and 
physical activities. They have been 
using the P.E trolley each week to 
explore their bodies. The children have 
loved playing catch and football with the 
new balls, parachute games, balancing 
with beanbags and yoga. We even had 
our very own sports day and we all won 
a trophy! The Ducklings have been 
joining in with lots of different activities 
using their senses such as: making fruit 
smoothies, exploring ice and water play 
using the balls and tubes and textured 
painting. We will be introducing ‘Mini 
Movers’ each week where we will be 
extending our physical, sensory and 
creativeness into different exciting 
activities.

Polite Reminder 
Please remember to bring your suncream into nursery, as the weather 

warms up (hopefully!) 
We no longer provide nursery suncream due to allergies. 

Lambs & Ducks

Farmers 



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 

Party time! 

Question of
the month

How often and for how 
long does your child 
access technology?

Exciting News!
The Fisherfield Family is growing! 

We will be opening a new setting based at 
Derby St Children’s Centre, Heywood, OL10 4QJ. 

The setting is currently undergoing extensive renovations. Open days will be announced 
in due course.

As you may know, we were 
recently inspected by Ofsted. We 
are pleased to announce we were 

given a rating of Outstanding! 
Thank you to all parents who 

chose to speak to the inspector 
on the day, giving your honest 

views and opinions of our setting.
The report has been published on 
the Ofsted website and emailed 
out to all parents. Alternatively, 

paper copies are available in the 
entrance area

Norden Carnival 
The Fisherfield team had a great 
time representing Fisherfield at 

the Norden Carnival in Rochdale. 
We won a prize for Best Dressed 

Float!

Welcome 
back Katie! 

Katie has been on 
maternity leave 

and joins us again 
this Summer in the 
Lambs/Ducklings 

room. 


